
DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 

  
 E-mail: a3368@telford.gov.uk    Website: www.dothillprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

SEND Coffee Afternoon – Monday 4th December 

 

On Monday 4th December, we are holding a SEND coffee afternoon in school. This is open to all 

parents and will be held in the KS1 hall. It will be an opportunity to come in and talk to other parents 

and our SENDCo, Mr Johnson. 

 

The session will run from 2.30pm-3.10pm and parents will leave via the main reception to collect 

children at the end of the day. During this session, we will focus on the graduated response and how 

we support, assess, and implement interventions. 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 
Mr Johnson 

Assistant Head Teacher & SENDCo 
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